NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING

TOWN OF HATFIELD MA

CONSERVATION COMMISSION - JRNZ0 20

The Conservation Commission will conduct a Public Hearing, by remote, on January

27, at 6:00pm on a Request for Determination of Applicability under the Massachusetts
Wetlands Protection Act M.G.L. Chapter 131, Section 40, and the Hatfield Wetlands
Protection By-law, filed by Smiarowski Brothers, LLC. Applicant is proposing to

construct a marijuana cultivation facility on land off Straits Road. Complete application
can be reviewed at Town Hall, room 106. A meeting link will be posted on town’s
website prior to the meeting.
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